COMMUNICATION - C4

ITEM 6

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
April 7, 2021

From: cis - -

Sent: Saturday, March 27, 2021 10:56 AM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Fera, Eugene <EUGENE.FERA@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Plan Amendment file OP.20.017, zoning file Z.20.044 No tice of public meeting

Hello,

| confirm receive of you letter inviting to the public meeting for the reference aplication by
Eastwood Hokdings Corp for a new condo development located in 9291 Jane Street.

This note is to request additional information on how the city will enforce the developer and builder
of this project to guarantee the maximum acceptable level of noise to the potential buyers and new
owners of these condos due to the proximity of this project to the existing comercial train line
identified in M3 Transportation Industrial Zone.

Currently this train stops, breaks and horns emitting intensive noises around the proximity of
existing residential units and stops by an existing close vaughan waste and shop facility. This new
develpment is located even closer to this comercial train line.

Thanks and regards.

Cesar Casas
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